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From: Eric Garry <ericgarry@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, 30 June 2025 4:51 pm
To: District Plan Review
Subject: Submission on zone changes
Attachments: 20250630160709364.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Kaipara District Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

District planing team,  
Please refer to attached submission form for submission details. 
 
We are property owners of lot17 108 Manu Drive within the Takahoa Bay subdivision. 
 
We  strongly object to the the proposed zone change on the basis that increased residential 
population would have an adverse effect on the environment and possible further contamination of 
the Kaipara Harbour from sewage waste. 
Further to the above,Oneriri Road is barely coping with existing traffic movements at the 
moment.There is a one lane bridge that is suspect to flooding which could potentially be life 
threatening if emergency vehicles are unable to access in times of crisis.  
The access into and from State highway one is another potentially dangerous situation.With an 
increase in traffic volume the risk to life is further increased. Further to this,Oneriri Road has many 
areas which are potentially liable to under slips,with increased traffic volumes these would be more 
prone to slipping, wherby isolating residential home owners. 
Thank you for your attention to our concerns. 
Eric Garry. 
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